
 

 

Dear Members,  
 

We have some great news to share with you. HMECU has been recognized for our outstanding support 
to the Hamilton Health Sciences Foundation!    
 

We are thrilled to announce that a special plaque, commemorating our contributions, is now displayed 
at the Juravinski Cancer Center. This recognition highlights our commitment to making a positive impact 
in our community and supporting essential healthcare services.  
 

We strongly believe that by supporting the Hamilton Health Sciences Foundation, we can contribute to 
the well-being and betterment of our fellow community members. This achievement wouldn't have 
been possible without you, our incredible members. Your trust in us and your continued support has 
allowed us to give back to this incredible organization.  
 

Warm regards,  
 

HMECU  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


